Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

May 21, 2003

Our File EA01-004
TO:  Parties to the De Beers Snap Lake Diamond Project Environmental Assessment

Re:  May 13" Letter from Yellowknives Dene First Nation

In a May 13, 2003 letter, the Yellowknives Dene First Nation wroteto the Mackenzie Valley
Environmental Impact Review Board regarding some concerns which they believe may not have
been fully discussed during the public hearing for the Snap Lake Diamond Project (see attached).

Review Board staff intend to file this letter on the public registry, as the primary intent of the
letter is only to provide clarification of issues raised at the public hearing. Please notify Review
Board staff if any of the parties to the EA object to this filing. As the public registry closes on
Friday May 23, 2003, it is requested that any objections be filed by this date.
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Yours truly,
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Glenda Fratton
De Beers Snap Lake EA Coordinator
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